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The housing deputies will inspect the modules after each cleanup and supervisors will inspect each 

module during their regular housing checks to ensure the modules have been adequately cleaned.  At 

the discretion of the housing deputy, any module can be cleaned utilizing facility workers if it is 

determined that the dayroom and/or showers are not being cleaned adequately by the module 

cleaners. 

 

Diluted bleach solution should be available on all housing floors for incarcerated persons worker use 

when cleaning heavily soiled areas.  This solution should not be given to mainline incarcerated 

persons for general cleaning because of the risk of the bleach solution being misused.  If an area of a 

housing module requires bleach solution to be adequately cleaned, facility workers should be called 

to the floor to clean that area. 

 

At no time and under no circumstance will facility workers or mainline incarcerated persons 

be given straight undiluted bleach solution for cleaning due the risk of injury to themselves as 

well as other incarcerated persons and staff. 

 




